LLUNY

Association of Law Libraries of Upstate New York

Dear Law Librarians:

The 1997 ALLUNY Local Arrangements Committee would like to encourage you to attend our Annual
Meeting in Albany this year. We have a substantive education program and several events which will
make this year’s meeting special. Education chair Liza Duncan and her committee have come up with a
stimulating schedule of education programs. We will also have a chance to tour the Court of Appeals.

On the social side of the weekend, we are invited to a reception at Albany Law School. We will also have
the chance to visit with new and old friends at the Friday evening Dutch treat dinner. Choose your
favorite cuisine and an Albany librarian will be your guide. See the enclosed sign-up sheet for more
details. On Saturday we will have our final dinner at the Albany Center Galleries. We will dine
surrounded by art in a very interesting and unusual space.

For any free time you can find in our busy schedule, there are several museums within walking distance
of the Omni Hotel, including the New York State Museum and the Albany Institute of History and Art
(and their interesting shops). We will have information in your registration packets to help you plan your
stay.

We want your visit to Albany to be entertaining as well as educational. If there is anything we can help
you with or question we can answer please get in touch. See you October 17, in
downtown Albany.

Sincerely,

Cindy

Cindy Lyon
Local Arrangements Chair
ALLUNY 97



